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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th JUNE 2010
 

Question
 
“Will the Minister provide members with a report, in advance of the debate on the appointment of the new
Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police, which includes the extracts from the Wiltshire Report into the
Abuse Inquiry which address the key issues relating to the suspension of the former Chief Officer, for
example in relation to the skull/coconut issue. Full details of all interviews and statements made by the then
Senior Investigating Officer on the key issues should be included in chronological order, so that members can
evaluate this whole matter for themselves?”
 
 
Answer
 
I am well aware that Members of the Assembly will wish to receive further information from me prior to any
debate. I will, in due course and after receiving advice, decide what form this information will take and what
will be included therein.
 


